]

|

@ i
)

C/O0 MMSC i

HYunDnl Road 2 Km. 20.1 Candelaria Ward ;
Tos Baja PR 00949 !

PO, Box 192216 San Juan PR 00918-2216 ;
Tel, (787) 251-8715 i
Fax (787) 251-8700/ 251-3720 i
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1 November 11,2005
|

BY CERTIFIED MAIL 7004 2890 0004 3453 1020
AND VIA FAX NO (202) 366-7882 |

Mr. Jonathan White :
Recall Analysis Division i
Office of Defects Investigation ‘
Safety Assurance {
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration
400 Seventh Street, SW.
Washington D.C. 20590 ‘

{
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Re: NHTSA Campaign No. 05V-342 |
15 Quarterly Report.

[
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|
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Dear Mr. White; '

Hyundai of Puerto Rico, C/O MMS-LC submits this letter for purposes of
compliance with the quarterly reporting requitements of 49 C.F.R. Section 573.6. The
following information is submitted for the calendar guarter ending September 30, 2005.
This recall involves the following vehicles disttibuted by Hyundai of Puerto Rico: Model
year 20005 Hyundai Tucson vehicles prodelbced beginning March 29, 2005 through
May 20, 2008. j

The following information is identified L"’S/ and in the order of the paragraph
headings of Section 573.6(b): i

i

1. The notification campaign number ;-tbssigned by NHTSA: No. 05V-342

2. Date notification began and the daﬂE completed: Notification to customers
began and was completed Septenber 12, 2005.
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3. Number of vehicles involved in the tampaign: 330

4. The number of vehicles and equipment items, which have been inspected
and repaired and the number of vanicles and equipment items inspected and
determined there is no need to repir:

a. Inspected 170
b. Repaired 170
¢. Inspected and determined

no need to repair ' 0

5. The number of vehicles determined to be unreachable for inspection due to
export, theft, scrapping, failure to receive nofification or other reasons
(specify). The number of vehicles|or items of equipment in each category
shall be specified: As of Decembtier September 30, 2005, the number of
vehicles determined to be unreachiible for inspection due to:

Export
Theft
Scrapping
Fallure to receive notisle
(Undeliverable mail)
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If you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact the
undersigned at (787) 251-8715 Ext. 2394.

Sincerely,

Jesus Diaz
Service Manager
Service Dept., HDPR

C: J. Belk Arce, Acting Legal Councelor
R. Garcia, Director
J. Rivera, Parts & Service Manager
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